
July 21, 2025 
 

 
Dear Prep Charter Family, 
 

Our first priority at Prep Charter high school is student and staff safety. As a way of ensuring 

that the water in our building is safe, we tested for lead on June 19, 2025. Our building engineer 

collected samples from water outlets and the samples were sent to a lab accredited by the State of 

Pennsylvania. The action level used was a minimum of 10 parts per billion (ppb) of lead. We are happy 

to report that no outlets currently in use tested above the limit. 

There were nine (9) outlets tested at our school. Of those outlets, all nine (9) outlets produced 

water that was below the action level: safe to drink.  

Please be aware that exposure to lead can come from many sources in our society: soil, paint 

and even some consumer products. Prep Charter will continue to implement policies that place the well-

being of our students and staff first. Testing will be done on a five (5) year schedule and the results 

posted to our website: prepchs.org. 

Sincerely, 

David P. Wright 
CEO 

 


